City oFr GEARHART

698 PACIFIC WAY e PO.BOX 2510 ¢ GEARHART, OREGON 97138
(503) 738-5501 * (503) FAX 738-9385

September 24, 2021

Mavyor Paulina Cockrum and Councilors
P O Box 2510
Gearhart, OR 97138

RE: Planning Commission, September 2021

The Gearhart Planning Commission met September 9, 2021 at 6:05 pm. Commissioners present were
Dideum, Dudley, Kloepfer, Smith, Taggard and Tomlinson. Commissioner Graff was absent. Chad Sweet,
Carol Connell and Cheryl Lund were present for staff.

The Consent Agenda was approved. The correspondence from Bob Morey and Verizon was discussed
separately. The letter to RI Marx from Bob Morey was sent on August 20, 2021. No further
correspondence was sent to the Planning Commission after that date. The correspondence from
Verizon was for the Planning Commission’s information. There was nothing to be reviewed as Gearhart
has no site review standards. There was discussion about the false chimneys used to conceal the
Verizon towers. Sweet reported that the bond issue for the new fire station has been put on hold
because of the appeal filed.

At the direction of the staff, it was voted to move the public hearing on the Gearhart Parks and
Recreation Master Plan to October 14, 2021.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:35 pm.

Sincerely
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